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President 
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Secretary 
Ian Corke 

0457 474 371 
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Attendance Ross lredale, Les Watkins, Michael Schwarcz, Jim Ede, David Polley, Steve Arnold, 
Max Walters, Ian Corke

Absent Steve Watson, 

Raffles In the absence of meat raffles it was suggested that Woolworths vouchers or 
similar be offered as prizes and excess funds be retained for future bowlers’ 
benefits.

50th Anniversary It was suggested that the Club be asked about clarification of date for a  possible 
50th Anniversary celebration. Perhaps bowls combining with tennis and golf.

Sponsorship Club to be asked if the previous sponsorship by Independent Gaming is 
continuing or being replaced by another sponsor. A question was also raised 
regarding sponsorship funds supplied over the last three years at $3000 a year.  
A total of $6000 was utilised. Is the remaining $3000 still available?

Meeting with 
Women’s Section

Guidelines were discussed for meeting with representatives from the Women’s 
Bowls section on Thursday 8th February.

Members Booklet Bowls members have been urged to confirm their latest contact details prior to 
printing of this year’s booklet.

Unfinancial  
Members

Follow-up on unfinancial members is proving successful.
There are only a few outstanding.

New Members A letter is to be sent to Keryn Smith regarding acceptance of three new members 
to the club.

Committee 
Meeting Dates

It was agreed that future meeting dates that fell on public holidays be moved to 
the following Wednesdays. 
For April meeting – Wednesday 4th.  
For October meeting – Wednesday 3rd

Hot Weather It was noted that the Hot Weather Survey was showing that most respondents 
still preferred afternoon games.

Mail A response was received from Jason Read noting that the board had ratified the 
increase in casual game fees be increased to $15.
It was decided to commence the increase from April 1.
Members are to be notified of the change.

Other Business Ross Iredale is to look for suppliers to update our rink “furniture” .

Twilight Bowls – These Committee members will be filling for Jim Ede in March: 
01/02/18 Max Walters,    08/03/18 Ross Iredale,  
15/03/18 Steve Arnold,   22/03/18 Les Watkins.

Travelling Bowlers – Suggestions: Canberra, Adelaide/Barossa, Far South Coast 
Allocated period 24/09/18 to 05/10/18.

MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING  February 5, 2018

The meeting commenced at 6pm

The meeting concluded at 7.49 pm


